
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

From: Millar, Chris 
To: 
Subject: Fort Erie Settlement Area Boundary Expansion 
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 3:11:00 PM 

Hi Gary, 

Nice chatting with you about the status of the Region’s new Official Plan and the draft 
Settlement Area Boundary Expansions. 

After reviewing the information in the report and appendices, should you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact me. 
You will want to find the Report PDS 41-2021 (Item 6.1 on the PEDC Agenda). 
It will open up downloads of the report and appendices as PDF files as discussed. 

https://pub-niagararegion.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=b32a2aae-11e3-
42d9-8d48-016a59c50eea&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English 

Sincerely, 
Chris Millar, MCIP, RPP, CNU-A 

Senior Planner, Long Range Planning 
905-980-6000 ext. 3147 
chris.millar@niagararegion.ca 
Niagara Region, Planning and Development 
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, P.O. Box 1042 
Thorold, ON  L2V 4T7 
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